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DIOCESE OF THE ARMENIAN CHURCH OF AMERICA, 630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10016-4885 212 686-0710

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate

Nov. 17, 1986

Mr. Mischa Kudian.,

Flat 2,

111 Marylebone High Street,
London W1M 3DA

England

Dear Mr. Kudian,

We received your letter dated Nov. 10, 1986, in which you
informed us about your latest translation of Nerses Shnorhali's
masterpiece, JESUS, THE SON. The invoice for $813.25 has been
transferred to department concerned for payment.

Also, we would like to bring to your attention the little
discount that we have been offered for the orders within the
last few months. We would very much appreciate if you could
offer 35% instead of 20% discount to enable us to give our
usual 20% off to our churches and armenian organaizations.

If above mentioned terms are agreeable , please arrange for
the shipment of 100 (one hundred) copies of JESUS, THE SON,
and 20 (twenty) copies of THE BARD OF LOREE.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours truly,
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St. Vartan Bookstore
Aline Chatmajian
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